
 
   
 

Remote Home Monitoring  
Feeding Tube Study Using the CHAMP®App  

 

 

Have you talked with your healthcare 
team about transitioning your child 
from their feeding tube?  
If so, your child may qualify for a study about 
shifting from tube feeds to eating by mouth, 
during which you will use an application called 
the CHAMP® App. 

Taking part in a research study is 
always optional. If you and your 
child, choose to participate: 
• You will enter feeding info, weight, and 

possible feeding videos from home.  
• This data, in addition to your child’s in-

person or telemedicine appointments, will 
assist the Interdisciplinary Feeding team in 
evaluating your child’s progress.   

• There will be a one-time survey through a 
REDCap link to complete as part of the 
study.   

 

Interdisciplinary Feeding Team  
We will partner with feeding experts from the 
IDC team, such as Dr. Edwards, Dr. Bakula, 
Kristina Nash NP, and Rachel Graham RN. 

Contact Information 
Julianne Brogren, Ryan Thompson,  
Amy Ricketts, Lori Erickson  
GI CHAMP App Study Team  
(816) 601-4177 
Patient Portal to your child’s GI healthcare team  
GICHAMPAppstudy@cmh.edu 

 

 

 
   


